NOAM SHUDOFSKY 209 WEST 86TH STREET NEW YORK, N. Y. 10024

August 27, 1976

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

Nechi and I would like to join the chorus of members of the community who are applauding your appointment as President of Yeshiva University.

We look forward to your consolidating and strengthening the foundation of that great institution. At the same time, we know that Yeshiva will reach new heights through your guidance and leadership.

With warmest personal regards for success in all of your endeavors,

Wedi & Now Shulf